



Dear Bluewood Family and Friends,

Last night we had warmer than expected temperatures which exposed weak points on the hill. A visible difference from yesterday to today. Assessing the weekend's forecast and knowing we can no longer provide a fun and valuable experience, Ski Patrol, Mtn Operations and I have made the difficult decision to suspend operations until we receive new snow.

The good news is, there's a system forming up that currently reads 3-7" of accumulation expected Sunday night and into Monday. This amount would be more than enough to get our groomers back and provide a fun day on the hill you all deserve. We will send an update on Monday evening and let you know if a Thursday or Friday re-opening is possible.

Bluewood's continued commitment to providing value and a great experience is our guiding light. This is an unfortunate set back to the season, however, please remember, there's still two more months of winter. Let's hope the polar vortex breaks it's cycle and decides to head our way, not just for Bluewood, but for our farmers, our wildland fire fighters and all other industries that depend on winter snowpack. At the end of the day, we're all in this together.

Best,  
Pete Korfiatis, General Manager

A handwritten signature in black ink that reads "Pete Korfiatis". The signature is written in a cursive, flowing style.